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Executive Council 

The Delaware goal this year is to provide collaboration and development of our state administrators while 

increasing our participation and membership in the organization. 

Conference 

Delaware participates in the Tri-State Fall conference which will occur November 1-3, 2021 in Cambridge, 

Maryland.  

Membership 

Membership participation continues to be a struggle for the Delaware area. Our increased efforts on providing 

meaningful events will hope to increase participation and entice new members. We currently have 

membership from four schools and two Business partners. 

Training 

Delaware offered a Professional Development event on March 17th  entitled “ The Care and Feeding of your 

Career” presented by Kat DelGrosso from College Ave. Our next event is scheduled for June 10, which will be 

a State update from the Delaware Department of Education. Members have asked for participation in a 

community service project, which is being researched for the Fall semester. 

Committees 

We have a committee of 5 Delaware members that meet regularly to discuss future offerings.  

Miscellaneous 

N/A 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Tonya Schaeffer, Delaware State President 

June 1, 2021 


